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February 6th, 1928.

Professor W.C. Quayle, 
College*

Dear Professor juayle:-
Your request to increase your 

housing accommodation has been discussed with Sir 
Arthur Currie and I am instructed by him to advise 
you that at present it is not possible to give you 
any assurance that the College will be able to pro­
vide further accommodation for you this year.

The question of room in the 
Residence for men students is likely to become more 
pressing, consequently st'ff accommodation cannot 
very well be increased. Moreover, with the Residence 
fully occupied, it is not considered desirable to have 
married people living in it.

Your suggestion that an apartment 
mi^it be arranged in the Main Building was considered but 
was not regarded favorably.

It is expected that a survey of 
the accommodation possibilities for both staff and students 
will be made in the near future and while some further 
accommodation may be arranged, it seems doubtful if much 
can be done for housing families. Under the cirsunstances, 
therefore, it may be necessary for you to obtain accommo­
dation outside the College until you can be accommodated 
on the campus. Should an apartment or family residence 
become available, you will be advised accordingly.

Yours faithfully,

DEAR.
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